Buildings & Grounds and Sustainability Advisory Committee Meeting Agenda

| Date: 6/8/23 | | | |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--|
| Outstanding General Items | Discussions/Background | Actions | |
| *Status Update for previous items | At the last meeting we added Sustainability to the Buildings & Grounds Committee – added ESAC members (Julie Ceballos, Bob Cormia & a student from ASFC) to the Buildings and Grounds and Sustainability Committee | | |
| Paint Colors for Interior Offices, Breakrooms, Conference rooms and Student Services Spaces | 11:05am - 11:15am 1900 Breakroom project - Look at revising the various colors that are used for interior painting of the walls. Goes along with the 13-55 (Issue 5 – Lack of Sense of Belonging). Discussion and feedback. | Meet with Audrey, Jerry, Antoinette to discuss colors for the 1900 Breakroom | |
| Lower Campus ADA Path schedule change | 11:15am - 11:20am Project the creates a path from the 8100-8300 Buidling to the 8500-8700 building is being moved to start construction to next Summer. Discuss issues and reasons for moving the project out to a later time. | Moved to Summer of 2024 | |

| Grounds Update | 11:20am – 11:30am Joel Cortez – issues related to the grounds, water fountains, other issues. | Fountain at Appreciation Hall is working, Library Quad is being filled up and should be working soon. Round-a-bout fountain is still being worked on. Irrigation line breaks have happened frequently. Have a vendor coming onto campus to look at the water pressure. Landscaping at Library – vendor will come out next week to replace the two mounds that are very dry. |
|-------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| Signage Project Update | 11:30am – 11:35am Simon Pennington – updates or thoughts related to the Measure G Project. | Reached out to Academic Senate and Classified Senate to add committee members. Sam Connell is interested. Looking at gathering the committee by Summer or Fall 2023. Need a student representative too. Coordinate, lighting, signage, and colors for the signage. |
| Lighting Project Update | 11:35am – 11:40am Bret Watson – updates or thoughts related to the Measure G Project | Bret shared options for the path lighting. Need to reach out Academic Senate, Classified Senate and Students for sub committee members. Lighting also included in the signage project. |
| Sustainability Projects Update | 11:40am – 11:50am Julie Ceballos/Robert Cormia – ESAC update, update on Recology and recycling separation – Sunnyvale, Cupertino, Los Altos Hills (De Anza waste cans lesson) | Work with ASFC/Students to come up with projects to implement for next year. Options can include converting landscaping to native plants, use weed mats, tan bark, etc Have Horticulture and Facilities (Grounds) coordinate and work on projects. |
| Pickle Ball/Tennis Court Project | 11:50am-12:00pm Mike Teijeira/Bret Watson update and next steps | Did not discuss. |
| Other Items | Find a CBOC Student | |